FOREIGN-BORN STUDENTS
STUDY ENGLISH

A club for thn study and practice
at correct English and public speak=
ing was organized on Wednesday eve-
ning by the foreign-born puplls of the
Tanis school of English. A number
of pupils took part in & program
‘which included vocal numbers by Miss
Ellen Schlender, and violin selections
by Hyme Cohen of Superfor. Albert

ohnstad of the Johnstad school of
shorthand, the speaker of the evening,
gave a talk on the value of a business

H: emphaslzed the importance of let-
ter writing and correct methods in
penmanship. Leo Bensman was chaire
man of the meeting. The ‘following
officers were elected:  President.,
Alex Xyyhkynen; vice president,
Charles Geteh: secrefary, Anna
Green, vice secretary, Wilma Frits-
cher; sergeant, George Saras: recap~
tion committee, Anna Blad, Qlat Sere
viek and Charles Barros.

The officers elected represent s!x

the bl-weekly r\mgr;uus are undtr
the direction of the school,
. -



